

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 03/26

Dear Washington Residents,

Washington is a wonderful tapestry of families who have lived here for ten generations, families who have just moved here, part-time residents, and vacationers — all of whom cherish the beauty, serenity, and culture of our town. This has been the case throughout Washington's history, and this is what makes ours such a vibrant and special community.

While we understand that many of us are nervous about the challenges we are facing, now is not the time for division. The current outpouring of caring and volunteering is who we are. Together we are stronger and will weather this storm.

To reiterate our official update from 3/25: To our friends visiting or renting in Washington from New York City: If you are arriving in town and following the recommendation of Connecticut Governor Lamont as well as the White House Coronavirus Task Force, I am asking that you self-quarantine for 14 days. We have in place a program that will get you your groceries and prescription medication without having to leave home. Please call the Selectman's office at 860-868-2259 to be enrolled in the program.

Thank you and stay well Washington!

Jim Brinton

First Selectman